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DA 2025/0143 1749-1753 Pittwater Rd Mona Vale
Attention: Brittany Harrison

Mona Vale Residents Association wish to thank Council for the
opportunity to a make submission in relation to this development
proposal. The association wishes to object to the proposed development
in its current form.

Grounds for objection include the following:

The proposed vehicle ingress and egress via Council's Bugan Lane
car-park is not supported. Reference is made to the submission
from John Allonson, Strata Committee of SP81458 (1741-1745
Pittwater Rd Mona Vale). The views expressed in the submission
attached are supported.

The significant concerns raised by Council's Design and
Sustainability Advisory Panel.

The significant concerns raised in Council's Traffic Engineering
response.

The loss of commercial office floorspace that is important for the
functioning of Mona Vale's mixed use centre.

Over-development of the site given the physical access constraints.
Concerns about ensuring that the affordability housing units will be
managed for that purpose over 15 years.

Regards

Kelvin Auld MPIA

Urban and Environmental Planner

Convenor

Mona Vale and District Residents Association














